
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/2/2014 1:32:05 PM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov

(brian.tumer@cpuc.ca.gov); Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: 811: CSLB Praise

FYI

From: Higgins, John
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 12:33 PM ______
To: Pruett, Greg S; Soto, Jesus (SVP); Knapp, Kevin; Stavropoulos, Nickolas; [Redacted 
Laura; Kiyota, Travis 
Cc: | Redacted
Subject: FW: CSLB Praise

Doll,

[ Fischer, Steven (Dir. Emergency Prep)

Team,

Please see link below to Contractors’ State Licensing Board website/newsletter. This 
reaches about 85,000 contractors across CA. it seems they’re enjoying our new 
relationship as much as we are! It sends a clear signal to their license-holders 
regarding their interest in damage prevention. While the article mentions “two dozen” 
complaints filed, the Damage Prevention War Room has now doubled that total in the 
past month.

Most recently, our team has met with the Contra Costa County District Attorney, who 
has indicated a willingness to take on a case regarding a habitual offender of 811 
requirements. More to come here.

Thanks for all of your support in making this happen!
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Regards,

John

From: Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 10:20 AM 
To: | Redacted 
Subject: CSLB Praise

RedactedFischer, Steven (Dir. Emergency Prep);

http://cslb.ca.gov/Newsletter/2014-Spring/excavations.asp

CSLB-PG&E Alliance on Pipeline Strikes Praised at Senate 

Hearing

The first few months of a CSLB-Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) collaboration to reduce damage to 
natural gas pipelines during construction excavations appears to already be paying dividends. At a March 6, 2014, 
Senate subcommittee hearing, CSLB was praised for holding accountable any contractor who is identified as failing 
to make the legally required pre-dig arrangements.

Formerly chronic violators already have begun to obtain the necessary dig permit tickets from one of California's 
two Underground Service Alert 8-1-1 notification centers before undertaking excavation projects, and pipeline 
strikes have been greatly reduced, according to PG&E. The utility also noted that several excavators are now 
participating in PG&E video testimonials about the need to pull permits.

Nearly two dozen complaints against contractors have been forwarded to CSLB so far. CSLB reviews allegations of 
unauthorized digging/pipeline strikes and issues decisions that can range from dismissal of the case to license 
revocation in the most serious instances. Those who fail to call 8-1-1 also are subject to a fine of up to $50,000, and 
can be held responsible for repair costs.

Anyone who digs into the ground must call 8-1-1 at least two days (but not more than 14 days) in advance to 
request line markings that identity the location or absence of underground utilities. Notification failures carry serious 
public consequences. Leaking natural gas from a punctured line can explode, while those who strike an electrical 
line are at risk of electrocution. Damaged conduits that carry fiber optic or telephone cables can disrupt services to 
the community and result in costly repairs.

Thanks to the successful partnership between CSLB and PG&E, similar alliances may be forthcoming with other 
utility companies in the state.
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Redacted
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